
 

 

Tony Canavan 
Chief Executive Officer  
Saolta University Health Care Group 
University Hospital Galway 
Newcastle  
Galway  
H91 YR71 
ceo.saolta@hse.ie  
 
07 October 2021 
 
Ref: TAR_013 
 
Dear Tony 
 
HIQA’s targeted assurance review of the governance arrangements of 

gynaecology services at Letterkenny University Hospital 
 
Please find attached for your information, the review report of HIQA’s targeted 
assurance review of the governance arrangements of gynaecology services at 
Letterkenny University Hospital. This report will be published on HIQA’s website 
(www.hiqa.ie), on or after the 14 October 2021.  
 
Please also see attached a copy of the factual accuracy feedback form received 
by HIQA from your office on 29 September 2021. The attached form sets out the 
feedback accepted, partially or not accepted by HIQA in the final version of the 
review report.  
 
The review report is not subject to any further review. The contents of the 
attached report should not be published or disseminated by you, or by anyone 
on your behalf, prior to publication. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
_________________ 
SEAN EGAN 
Head of Healthcare Regulation 
 
CC:  Sean Murphy, General Manager, Letterkenny University Hospital 
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